Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation

Recently, your child participated in the fall NWEA assessment. This is the formative
assessment Greenfield-Central Community School Corporation is now using with students in
grades 2-8 to check for understanding related to grade level standards in Reading, Language
Usage and Math. You will be able to view your child’s NWEA Student Progress Report in the
PowerSchool Parent portal, under Student Progress Center on the left side of the screen. This
opportunity will become available beginning on Monday, November 9.

NWEA uses a RIT (scale) score to report a student’s current instructional level in Reading,
Language Usage and Math. By comparing your child’s RIT score in each area to the
Greenfield-Central (District) mean RIT score and the national (Norm Grade Level) mean RIT
score in that area you can see if your child is at, above, or below level in each area, as
measured on this assessment. The RIT projection shows what level your child is expected to
reach by the end of the current school year, in each content area.

To learn more about this report, a Quick Reference guide is included with this report.
We encourage you to review the Quick Reference guide as you view your child’s Progress
report. If you have questions, please contact your child’s teacher or school principal.
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Ann Vail
Associate Superintendent
Corporation Assessment Coordinator



